
BECOME A 
FRIEND OF 

HEAGE  
WINDMILL 

 
For over twenty years 
Heage Windmill has 
been producing stone 
ground flour of the 
highest quality, as 
used and indeed     
recommended by The 
Hairy Bikers.  
 
The 2023 membership 
of the Friends of Heage 
Windmill begins at the 
beginning of April and 
is valid for one year.  
 
I hope that you will 
continue your friend-
ship of the mill by re-
newing your Friends 
Membership, or that 
you will take out a 
Friends Membership 
if you are new to the 
mill. 
 
Our quarterly journal 
Grist will continue to 
appear and your  
membership entitles 
you to this publication 
and other information, 
and of course you will 
be able to take ad-
vantage of free tours 
as often as you wish. 
 

 
Application forms are available at the mill or from the  
contact  below. There is also one with this e-mail. 
 
Anthony Sharp     
(Membership Secretary)  
sharpthecroft@yahoo.com 


